
HCS SB 189 -- HEALTH CARE PROVIDER TAX

Currently, the pharmacy provider tax, the hospital federal
reimbursement allowance, and the nursing home federal
reimbursement allowance will expire in 2005.  This bill extends
the expiration date by one year and adds another federal
reimbursement allowance for Missouri Medicaid Program managed
care organizations.

The bill contains an emergency clause.


